
Message from the IPCCC 2013 General Chairs 

 

It is our great pleasure to welcome you to the 32nd IEEE International Performance, Computing, 
and Communications Conference (IPCCC 2013) on December 6 - 8, 2013 at Coronado Island 
Marriott Resort & Spa, San Diego, California. IPCCC is a premier venue of IEEE Computer 
Society for researchers from academia, government, and industry to present, explore and discuss 
latest research advances in the performance of computer and communication systems.  

We are delighted to present you an excellent conference program this year. The conference 
program consists of 2 plenary keynote speeches, 34 technical papers and 12 research posters. We 
wish to thank all the contributors to the high-quality program and success of IPCCC 2013. In 
particular, we thank Program Co-Chairs Zhipeng Cai and Zhiqiang Lin and all the members of 
the Technical Program Committee for their tremendous effort and hard work in paper selection. 
We also thank General Vice-Chair Song Fu, Poster Chair Peixiang Liu, Workshop Chair Xiaojun 
Ruan, Publications Chair Mea Wang, Publicity Co-Chairs Fan Li and Linwei Niu, Web Chair 
Neil Nelson, Financial Chair Nasr Ullah, and Registration Chair Jack Chen. Finally, we are 
grateful to IEEE Computer Society for its continuing sponsorship and support of this conference.  

On behalf of the conference executive committee, we thank you for attending and participating 
in IPCCC 2013. We hope you enjoy the conference and have a great time in San Diego. 

 

Yu Wang and Kuai Xu 
General Co-Chairs 
IPCCC 2013 


